
April 16,2008 

BY HAND 

Ms. Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director & Secretary 
State of New Hampshire 
Public Utilities Commission 
2 1 S Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429 

Re: New Hampshire Gas Corporation Affiliate Contract 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

Dewey & LeBoeuf LLP 
260 Franklin Street 
Boston, MA 021 10-31 73 

tel +I 61 7 748 6847 
fax +I 61 7 897 9047 
mpurcell@dl.com 

On behalf of New Hampshire Gas Corporation ("NHGC") enclosed is an original of the 
Service Agreement between The Berkshire Gas Company and NHGC, dated April 11, 2008 
(the "Service Agreement"). NHGC is filing the Service Agreement pursuant to the 
requirements of R.S.A. 366:3. Also, enclosed is a floppy disk containing the information 
being filed. 

Please return a copy of this letter, bearing the Commission's receipt stamp, in the 
enclosed envelope. If you require further information, or have any questions, do not hesitate to 
contact me. 

A 
Sincerely, 

cc: Meredith A. Hatfield, Office of the Consumer Advocate 
Stephen P. Frink, Gas and Water Division 


